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NOTICE OF BOARD WORKSHOP

Notice is hereby given that a workshop of the Board of Directors of IDEA Public Schools will be
held on March,&2019The Board will conduct a workshopaD@&m. The Board meeting will be
at IDEA’s Headquarters, 2115 West Pike Boulevard, Weslaco, T)XSd8b696eeting is a

workshop.



